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DONTATIONS/VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 

*Thank you to all of you who donated 
paper towels and glue sticks, we are 
fully stocked again. Your generocity 

means so much to all of us. 
 

 
 

Some of our little ones were able to 
get outside to play in the heat wave 

we saw this week. We appreciate all of 
the parents who remembered to pack 

that snow gear!  
Flip flops and swimsuits will be here 

before we know it… 
we can dream can’t we? 

 

Emil’s Pizza Order Pick Up 
Wednesday, February 26th 

from 5-6pm 

 
 

Don’t forget to stop in and get your pizza 

orders this Wednesday! Thank you again 

for working so hard to sell and help us meet 

our goal, hope you enjoy your delicious 

pizzas! 

 

Coming Soon: 
PCP Bowling Bonanza! 

Friday, March 14th 
 

Tickets will go on sale for our PCP Bowling 

Bonanza starting Monday, March 3rd. 

Watch for more information to be sent 

home on this fun school event. 
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Mrs. Christianson 
 christiansonpcp@yahoo.com 

 
Room 3 

Mrs. Nehmer 
nehmerpcp@yahoo.com 

 
4K 

Mrs. Martin 
martinpcp@yahoo.com 

Mrs. Kopecky 
kopeckypcp@yahoo.com  

 
VISIT US ON THE WEB 

www.pcpfort.com 

OUR FAVORITE BOOKS THIS WEEK:  

Pete’s a Pizza by William Steig 
Just Going to the Dentist by Mercer 
Mayer 
The Berenstain Bears Visit the Dentist 
by Stan and Jan Berenstain 
Brush Your Teeth, Please: A Pop-up 
Book by Leslie Mcguire 

 
Upcoming Dates: 

February 26 (5-6pm), Pizza Pick Up 
March 3, Bowling Tickets Available 
March 11, PTO Meeting 8:15am 
March 14, PCP Family Fun Bowling 
Night 
March 24-28, Spring Break 

 
Birthdays: 

2/23 Landon P. 
Happy Birthday from your PCP family! 

********************************* 

 
 

Dentist Visit 
 

Thank you so much to Crystal Eske for coming 
in to do a fabulous dentist presentation for 
the kids. They have been talking a lot about 
ways to keep their teeth healthy and clean. Be 
sure to practice good habits at home and 
continue to help your little ones brush AND 
floss at least twice a day at home.  

 


